
     

Dear Sir/Madam. 

We are writing to oppose the plans which would see the destruction of many p= 
arts of green belt land in the areas discussed. If this was to go ahead vast= 
numbers of wildlife would be affected including bats,birds,foxes and many o= 
ther inhabitants. 

Another area which concerns us would be the vast amount of traffic which wou= 
ld increase in Grapenhall,Thelwall,Latchford and other surrounding areas. Th= 
is would then see a higher volume of traffic and pollution. 

I trust you will take into consideration the feelings of the residents in th= 
ese areas, who value and nurture the wildlife around them. 

Yours faithfully 

. 




